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           18th September 2018 

 

Dear Parent or Guardian  

 

 

SENIOR PHASE HOSPITALITY:PRACTICAL COOKERY SESSION 2018-19  

 

 

During the academic year your child will participate in practical cookery lessons as part of their chosen          

curriculum. 

 

Although the school supplies all of the ingredients necessary for the course, we do ask parents to make a 

contribution towards the cost. We source all the ingredients from West Lothian Council approved         
suppliers at very reasonable prices and we try to reduce costs as much as possible by supplementing the 

charges from school funds. 

 

This year the annual cost per pupils is £45. We would like all pupils to take part in the practical lessons. If 

this cost is an issue for your particular family circumstances please contact your child’s House Head to    

discuss support. Pupils in receipt of free school meals will automatically not be charged for these lessons. 

 

Eligible Pupils 

The preferred method of payment is through IpayImpact. If you have not signed up for this safe and secure 

online payment system then I would encourage you to do so now. If you require a note of your sign in    

details then please contact the school office. Full instructions are again on the reverse of this letter. 

 

If you would like to discuss alternative payment arrangements please do not hesitate to contact the school. 

 

 

 

Yours faithfully 

 

 

 

 

Miss P Gallagher 

Head Teacher 

 

 

  


